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Alliance for Coney Island Announces the 2019 Flicks on The Beach Movie Lineup  

 
CONEY ISLAND, July 2, 2019 - ​The much-anticipated​ Flicks on the Beach ​series is returning to Coney Island for 
its seventh season starting July 22nd.​ ​Programmed by the ​Alliance for Coney Island​, the Monday night series offers 
Coney Island visitors the opportunity to see some of their favorite movies for free during the summer months.  
 
The series, set to begin on Monday, July 22nd at sundown will include 2018 Pixar Animation hit the Incredibles 2 and 
the 2019 mega-blockbuster, Avengers: End Game. With three screenings this summer, we encourage people to 
arrive early to ensure a good seat. 
 
The ​2019 Flicks on the Beach​ line-up​ ​ is: 
  

● July 22​nd​ - The Incredibles 2 
● August 5​th​ - A Star is Born 
● August 26​th  ​ - Avengers: End Game 

 
Screenings will be on the beach at West 12th Street. 
 
To plan a trip to Coney Island and stay up-to-date on all Coney happenings, make sure to visit                  
ConeyIslandFunGuide.com​, sign up for our weekly newsletter and follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram,               
@ConeyIslandFun. 

Alliance for Coney Island  
The not-for-profit Alliance for Coney Island, Inc.​ ​is a private​-​public partnership ​dedicated to continuing           
the year-round revitalization of Coney Island. The Alliance ​represents local businesses, nonprofits, and the            
community, with support from ​the New York ​City Council,​ ​the Brooklyn Borough President, and New York City               
Economic Development Corporation. ​More info at ​www.AllianceforConeyIsland.org​. 
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